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At its meeting on 23 November 2018 ASC approved the report from the Periodic Subject 
Review of the School of Modern Languages & Cultures held on 3 May 2018. The report 
included the following recommendation: 
Recommendation 10 

The Review Panel recommends Central/College Human Resources, with reference to 
the Learning Enhancement and Academic Development Service where it relates to the 
PGCAP, should review the process for recognition of prior experience in the 
requirements for the Early Career Development Programme participation. The Panel 
suggests that this work begin in the School of Modern Languages and Cultures with a 
view to developing a University-wide process. [paragraph 7.4.6-7] 

Subsequently it was noted that this recommendation should be amended to reflect the fact that 
a University-wide process already exists (and did at the time of the review). Professor Moira 
Fischbacher-Smith, the Review Panel Convener, has therefore agreed the following revised 
wording: 

The Review Panel recommends that Performance, Pay and Reward in Corporate HR 
and the Learning Enhancement and Academic Development Service, working through 
the ECDP governance system, should continue to review appropriate recognition and 
discount mechanisms for the PGCAP, recognising that these have been recently (2018) 
substantially revised. 

ASC is asked to approve this amendment. 


